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The Faculty of Law, ICFAI University, Himachal Pradesh, organized a Farewell Party for the 

outgoing Batches of 2020–2025 and 2022–2025 on 31st May 2025 at 10:00 AM in the 

Auditorium. The program began with a warm welcome address by faculty members, followed 

by cultural performances including songs, dances and heartfelt speeches by juniors 

expressing their gratitude and best wishes to their seniors. The Head of the Department and 

other faculty members addressed the gathering, highlighting the batch’s contributions, 

achievements, and growth over the years. The outgoing students also shared their 

experiences, expressing gratitude towards their mentors and peers. Mementos and certificates 

were presented as a token of appreciation and remembrance. The event concluded with group 

photographs, refreshments, and best wishes extended to the students for their future 

endeavors in the legal profession. The farewell party reflected the strong bond between 

students and faculty and marked a memorable conclusion to the academic chapter of the 

Batches of 2020–2025 and 2022–2025. 
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